
Don’t forget BPEQ is on LinkedIn and Twitter. To keep up to date with 
the latest news and events from BPEQ or to start a discussion on 
registration or engineering issues generally, click FOLLOW.

CONNECT WITH BPEQ
ON LINKEDIN AND TWITTER

admin@bpeq.qld.gov.au

(07) 3210 3100

www.bpeq.qld.gov.au

Level 15, 53 Albert Street Brisbane 4000

PO Box 15213 CITY EAST QLD 4002

This newsletter is provided for general information only. It is not legal advice and should not be taken or relied 
upon as such. If you have any questions or concerns about your compliance with the Professional Engineers 
Act 2002 (Qld) or your general legal obligations as an engineer, you should obtain appropriate legal advice. 
The Board accepts no legal responsibility or liability for any loss you may su�er as a result of reliance upon the 
information contained in this newsletter.
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